
To open their eyes, to turn them from darkness to light ... that they may receive forgiveness of sins...  Acts 26:18 
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1. Encouragement from reconnecting with churches, friends, 
and family! 

2. Thankful for Team Narva overseeing the ministry and 
remodel of our new, bigger meeting place! 

3. Prayer for Candice and Robbie as they start their lives 
together.

For lost Russian souls, 

      Keith Sampson
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October 2024

     We are thrilled to announce the marriage of our 
daughter, Candice! The wedding was a beautiful and 
joyful celebration, and we are so grateful for the love 
and support from our friends and family. Please pray 
for Candice and Robbie as they embark on their new 
lives together, keeping Christ at the center of their 
relationship.

Family

     As we prepare to return to Estonia on November 4th, we wanted to take a moment to share 
some highlights from our recent time in the USA and our plans moving forward. Our time in the 
States has been a wonderful opportunity to reconnect with many of you. We’ve cherished the 
moments spent with family, friends, and supporters, sharing stories and experiences that have 
strengthened us and our faith. Each conversation has reminded us of the incredible support system 
we have back home and the great God we serve. We are truly grateful for your prayers, support, 
and encouragement.

Reconnecting

     We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to our team. The Hutchinson's and the Flory's have 
continued the ministries and overseen the remodeling of our new meeting space while we’ve been 
away. Pray for us as a team as we explore new ways to engage with the community and plan for a 
new church plant upon our return.

Team Narva
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